
 

 

 

August 14, 2015 
 
 
The Mt. Callahan Community Fund (MCCF) is again accepting grant applications from local 501c(3) 
organizations.  Since its inception in 2002, the MCCF has presented of $80,000 in grants to non-profit 
organizations that directly benefit Parachute and Battlement Mesa.   
 
This year the deadline for applications is September 30, 2015, and we expect to distribute funds by 
December 31, 2014.  In an effort to provide funding for as many projects as possible, the MCCF 
suggests that the proposal amount not exceed $500. 
 
In addition to the name, address and contact information for your organization, your proposal must 
include: a description of the proposed project and how it will benefit the community; total budget for 
the project and how the MCCF grant will make a difference; and verification of your 501c(3) status.  
We suggest that you use the Colorado Common Grant Application (available on-line at 
www.coloradocommongrantforms.org.nonprofits) in preparing your proposal. 
 
Your completed proposal should be mailed to: Mt. Callahan Community Fund, PO Box 104, 
Parachute, CO 81635 no later than September 30, 2015.  For additional information, Contact 
Barbara Pavlin, 285-7634. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Barbara Pavlin        Sara McCurdy 
Co-Chair         Co-Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P.O. Box 104 
Parachute, CO 81635 

 


